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I would like to offer a submission opposing this development. It seem a crazy idea to allow a new 
technology which will impact air quality so close to residential areas (including primary schools) & 
close to the Prospect Reservoir/ Additionally, the two proposed chimneys will be a hazard to 
helicopters that use the M4 corridor for navigation & to aircraft in the future once Badgerys Creek 
airport is operational.  

There are already reports indicating the air quality will suffer as a consequence, & will then spread 
far & wide across the Sydney basin. The intended waste is so varied, that almost nothing can be 
ruled out, & if waste is accepted from unscrupulous contractors, who knows what will end up 
passing through the process. Without very close scrutiny, & severe punishment & compensation 
values put in place on the owners & operators, for any breaches, I think this should be thrown out! 


